Good morning Gateway Guardians,
Here is our news for Monday, Dec. 10th

Attention owners of lost items, your lost items are waiting to be claimed before they get
donated over winter break. Please check the lost and found before its too late.

There is a Yearbook Club meeting today from 2:50-4:00 in room 219 for the Reporters and
Photographers committees. Make sure to have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity
bus during your lunch.

Attention GIVE club, we have a meeting today at lunch, see you there.

Shelfie the Guardian Elf was hiding all last week, recommending great books. She is still hiding in the
same spot as Friday, in case you missed her while the library was closed. Come and find her today and
turn in last week’s entry form by the end of today. You can also start over and participate this week
again. Simply find Shelfie each day, write her book recommendations, and turn in the entry form on
Friday. Your name may be drawn as the next winner!

Attention all students: There are two weeks before winter break, which means you have two weeks left
to find a great book to read over the break. Books over Break is back! We are asking everyone to pick a
book of their choice and read it over the break. The class that has the largest percentage of students
read and turn in their Books over Break ticket, wins a cocoa treat party.

Don’t forget to dig through your closets to find clothes for our school’s spirit day!

Tuesday is twin day! Dress with your friends and have fun!

On Wednesday we have Awareness Day. Support the cause by wearing a shirt for the cause or
the color of the cause.

Thursday is Throwback day! Wear clothes from the 70’s, 80’s and 90’s.

And lastly, Friday is color day! Sixth graders wear the color blue, seventh graders wear the color
grey and eighth graders wear the color black.

Remember to participate in our school spirit week and have fun!

Remember Gateway, guard your character!



